From: Jamie Hardy

To: Roberts, Ali

Subject: The proposed extinguishment of Penleigh Park Level Crossing
Sent: 03/06/2025 00:57:58

Hello,

I’m contacting in regards to the notice that has been put up about the proposed extinguishment of Penleigh Park Level
Crossing.

To close the footpath would be utterly ridiculous. It’s used by the entire estate to access shops, the doctors and pharmacy.
Has there been a reported accident to warrant the closure of the footpath?

As someone who can’t drive, and isn’t allowed to drive for that matter, it would greatly impact my ability to access local
services, and in particular, my ability to get to the doctors!

If the footpath is to be closed, then Wiltshire council, or national rail or whoever needs to invest in a bridge over the
railway. Is this being considered?

Kind regards,
Jamie Hardy



